
Artist:Â Richard AldrichVenue:Â Gladstone Gallery, BrusselsDate: September 3 â€“ October 3, 2020Click here to view slideshowFull gallery of images, press release and link available after the jump.Images:Images
courtesy of the artist and Gladstone Gallery, Brussels and New YorkPress Release:Gladstone Gallery is pleased to announce an exhibition by Richard Aldrich. The artist, known for his elusive, expansive, and
multidisciplinary practice, shows a series of paintings and sculptures. For this presentation, Aldrich includes a grouping of new and older works alongside one another, a common practice for the artist, to provide important
conceptual counterpoints to the collected artworks on view. This holistic and non-linear assemblage of objects charts Aldrichâ€™s artistic progression over time, and demonstrates his inventive approach to the mediums
he employs as well as the careful attention he pays to each installation of his work. Using images, symbols, language, painting, and music to evoke a variety of reference points and experiences, Aldrich proposes a series
of complex and intertwined relationships through the ineffable visual language he has developed over the last two decades.Primarily working between the mediums of painting, sculpture, installation, and drawing,
Aldrichâ€™s practice defies categorization by a particular method of execution. The seemingly impulsive, abstracted forms that appear throughout his works often contradict the complexity of their origins, and reference
motifs from his own practice in both direct and indirect ways. His installations of new and existing works transform disparate elements from separate units of matter into a single, larger entity that constitutes an
investigation into the objecthood of the materials he selects. Often referencing a myriad of concepts and visual language from art history and popular culture, Aldrichâ€™s inventive paintings, drawings, and sculptures are
tied together by his incisive approach to visualizing immaterial concepts such as time and memory. Teetering between abstract and representational, conceptual and material, and macro and micro, Aldrich presents an
interconnected network of systems with each exhibition, and the works in this presentation continue this tradition while inviting new techniques, subjects, and scales to permeate his practice.Richard Aldrich was born in
1975 in Hampton, VA, and currently lives and works in New York. Solo exhibitions of Aldrichâ€™s work have taken place at such institutions as Museum DhontDhaenens, Deurle, Belgium (2017); the San Francisco
Museum of Modern Art, San Francisco, USA (2011); and the Contemporary Art Museum, St. Louis, USA (2011). His work has been included in group exhibitions at museums including The Museum of Modern Art, New
York; Centro Galego de Arte ContemporÃ¡nea, Santiago de Compostela, Spain; and the Whitney Museum of American Art, New York. His work is in the collections of the Museum of Modern Art; the Whitney Museum; the
San Francisco Museum of Modern Art; The Whitworth Art Gallery, University of Manchester; The National Museum of Art, Osaka, Japan; The Dallas Museum of Art; and the Smithsonian.Additional texts by the artist can
be found in the viewing room here.Link: Richard Aldrich at Gladstone GalleryThe post Richard Aldrich at Gladstone Gallery first appeared on Contemporary Art Daily.Artist:Â Autumn RamseyVenue:Â CrÃ¨vecoeur,
ParisExhibition Title:Â Autumn Ramsey 2Date: September 4 â€“ October 10, 2020Click here to view slideshowFull gallery of images, press release and link available after the jump.Images:Images courtesy of
CrÃ¨vecoeur, Paris. Photos by Tom Van Eynde.Press Release:Autumn Ramseyâ€™s practice addresses the construction of social identity and difference â€“ specifically the cultural inclination to often look at the surface
of things without consideration for what lies beyond that which is immediately seen. Her work plays with logic in ways that supports communicative language while also deeply subverting it. In both scenarios, she asks
viewers to follow seemingly innocuous, even ridiculous signs into a realm of circumstances that challenge common beliefs and examine bias. In the process, she reveals the deeper character of her practice.Ramseyâ€™s
work has consistently addressed cultural and psychological issues in a personal language that is often framed by art historical and mythological analogies. This exhibition continues that query and may be seen as
addressing both an attentiveness to the temporal body and the illusion and allure of control.For example, Garden, 2019, addresses lifeâ€™s metaphor as an abundance of natural beauty and diversity, a complex system
of interconnected elements and perceptions that is by its nature unwieldy and beyond control. The unmarked but discernable serpentine form in the center of the painting suggests a physical manifestation or break with
this whole but Ramsey leaves the identification of that form or forms open to interpretation by the viewer.In other paintings, Ramsey focuses more specifically on a multiplicity of identities, perspectives and relationships.
From the conceit of â€œself-portraitsâ€• like The Front, 2018, and Front Also, 2019, to the patterns for cultural marking of identity with an indelible design as depicted in Floral Flash, 2019, to the sympathetic and
introspective The Nature of Animals, and its seeming counterpart The Nature of Animals II, both 2019, the combination of works offers an emotional and often fantastical refection on identity and the sensual body. While
each painting is its own discrete expression, it is the collective space they occupy as a whole that is the subject of Ramseyâ€™s work and suggests that there is an implied understanding in the changing nature of
personal orientation that resonates with each of us.Autumn Ramsey (born in 1976 in United States) lives and works in Chicago. This will be her second solo exhibition at the gallery.Link: Autumn Ramsey at
CrÃ¨vecoeurThe post Autumn Ramsey at CrÃ¨vecoeur first appeared on Contemporary Art Daily.This weekâ€™s featured exhibitions:Elene Chantladze at LC QUEISSERNoel W. Anderson at JDJDavid Ostrowski at Jir
SandelG.B. Jones, Paul P. at Cooper ColeJannis Marwitz at Lucas HirschVeit Laurent Kurz at Miguel AbreuYona Lee at Fine Arts, SydneyChristian TheiÃŸ at ClagesRirkrit Tiravanija at Chantal CrouselChristine Wang at
Galerie Nagel DraxlerGroup Show at FUTURAGroup Show at Balice HertlingUrsula Reuter Christiansen at BizarroHave an excellent week.The post Week in Review: September 13, 2020 first appeared on Contemporary
Art Daily.Artist:Â Ursula Reuter ChristiansenVenue:Â Bizarro, CopenhagenExhibition Title:Â TO THE BLUE HELLDate: August 15 â€“ September 14, 2020Click here to view slideshowFull gallery of images, press release
and link available after the jump.Images:All images courtesy the artist and John Skoog/Bizarro, Copenhagen, DenmarkPress Release:Annabell von Finckenstein is a fictional autobiography about Ursula Reuter
Christiansenâ€™s alter ego, Annabell. The story takes place in medieval times, in the ruins of Finckenstein, where an elderly Annabell spends most of her time with her playmate Beatrice. Beatrice is both young and
adventurous, and one day she moves to the city to have fun, leaving Annabell behind. Annabell sinks into depression and starts reflecting on her life, the past and her childhood.She remembers growing up in a castle,
especially the wine cellar, where she had spent endless hours. Wine dripping off the walls like in an ancient, humid stalactite cave, the cellar becomes a refuge for the young Annabell, a way to get through the triviality of
an isolated life at the castle. Looking back, Annabell connects with the women of her past, both real and fictional characters, across time, consciousness and reality.TO THE BLUE HELL is an exhibition about a
womanâ€™s desperation, isolation and abandonment. A dedication to those who suffer. Through text, sculpture and paintings Ursula Reuter Christiansen has transformed the physical basement of Bizarro into an
immersive installation to emancipate these themes.The enervating colour of cyan blue permeates the show with direct reference to the American poet Sylvia Plath, who continuously and metaphorically described the
conditions of being lost in a blue hell. A multitude of small figures are placed on coarse cut staircases, asking each other concerning questions, while descending into their own blue hell. Working with a concrete imagery
Ursula Reuter Christiansen has placed three bell jars to confront these figures with the space that they fear ending up in.Link: Ursula Reuter Christiansen at BizarroThe post Ursula Reuter Christiansen at Bizarro first
appeared on Contemporary Art Daily.Artists: Farah Al-Qasimi, Henni Alftan, Alex Ayed, Jonathan Binet, Camille Blatrix, Dennis Cooper, Isabelle Cornaro, Enzo Cucchi, Simone Fattal, Owen Fu, Mario Giacomelli, Rafik
Greiss, Hongyan, Shelby Jackson, Thomas Jeppe, Kayode Ojo, Shabahang TayyariVenue:Â Balice Hertling, ParisExhibition Title:Â Gennariello part 2Date: July 30 â€“ September 19, 2020Note:Â A text associated with
the exhibition written by Pier Paolo Pasolini can be downloaded here.Click here to view slideshowFull gallery of images, press release and link available after the jump.Images:Images courtesy of Balice Hertling,
ParisPress Release:The inspiration for the group show at Balice Hertling is the work of Pier Paolo Pasolini, but particularly the topics raised in his 1975 text Gennariello: the pedagogical influence of objects (the discourse
of things) and their linguistic power, intellectuals&#8217; cynical acceptation of history, the conformism of modern society, and the irreversible damages provoked by progress. It is the second show inspired by this text
that takes place at Balice Hertling; the first one was held in 2009 in the gallery&#8217;s very first space at 65 rue RÃ©beval.&nbsp;Farah Al QasimiFarah Al-Qasimi, born in Abu Dhabi in 1991, grew up between the
United Arab Emirates and the United States, where she received an MFA degree at Yale University in 2017. She now lives and works in Dubai where she explores the magical realism of everyday life through images
saturated with color and light. Her work has been exhibited at the Maraya Art Center (Sharjah), Sikka Art Fair and Pavilion Downtown (Dubai). A dozen solo exhibitions have been devoted to her work, including two in
2019 at the Houston Center of Photography and the MIT List Visual Arts Center (Cambridge). She is currently exhibiting as part of the Contemporary Art Triennial at the Yokohama Museum of Art.Alex AyedAlex Ayed was
born in 1989, he works and lives in Brussels and Tunis. He graduated from the Ã‰cole des Beaux-Arts de Paris in 2015. His works range from the collection and assemblage of found objects to sound installation. He has
presented his work in several exhibitions at La Mains d&#8217;Å’uvres, Saint-Ouen, France (2017), at the Laboratoire in Marseille, France (2017), at the gallery Balice Hertling, Paris, France (2017), at the Clovis XV
space, Brussels, Belgium (2016), at the Palais des Beaux-Arts and at the &#8216;Nuit Blanche&#8217; event in Paris, France (2012). In 2019 he presents Soap Opera, a solo exhibition at the new experimental art center
B7L9 in Tunis. He is currently preparing an exhibition at the gallery Balice Hertling scheduled for October 2020.Jonathan BinetJonathan Binet was born in 1984 in France. He lives and works in Paris. Jonathan Binet
studied at the Ã‰cole Nationale SupÃ©rieure des Beaux-Arts de Paris and at the Ã‰cole des Beaux-Arts de Saint-Etienne. He has had solo exhibitions at Galerie Stadpark, Krems, Austria (2017), Galleria Mazzoli,
Modena, Italy (2017), Berthold Pott, Cologne, Germany (2017), Balice Hertling, Paris, France (2016/2018), Bonner Kunstverein, Bonn, Germany (2015), Kunst Halle Sankt Gallen, Sankt Gallen, Switzerland (2015), Centre
d&#8217;Art NeuchÃ¢tel, NeuchÃ¢tel, Switzerland (2014), MusÃ©e d&#8217;Art Contemporain de Bordeaux, Bordeaux, France (2012) and at the Palais de Tokyo, Paris, France (2012). In 2008, he was awarded the
Friends of Fine Arts Prize and the GÃ©rard Viquel Prize.Camille BlatrixCamille Blatrix is born in 1984, in Paris, France. He lives and works in Paris. Graduated from the Ã‰cole des Beaux-Arts de Paris in 2011, Blatrix
creates sculptures presented as artefacts of the near future that he elaborates on the basis of everyday objects, reinterpreting their use. In 2018, his work was presented at the Palais de Tokyo, the Hessel Museum of Art,
CCS Bard Galleries (Annandale-on-Hudson, USA), and the RMCA in SÃ©rignan, among others. He also had a solo exhibition at Taylor Macklin, ZÃ¼rich in 2018 and before that at the gallery Balice Hertling, Paris in
2017, CCA Wattis, San Francisco in 2016. He is currently preparing an exhibition at the Synagogue de Delme scheduled for October 2020 and an exhibition at 
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